
  Dear Parents and Carers,  

A warm welcome back to school! We hope you have had a lovely break.  

This term it is important to read with your child and help them learn their spellings every night. Once they have read 

please record this in your child’s reading record.  

This half term we will be focusing on starting to get our pupils ready for their SATs assessments, which will take place 

during the month of May. The SATs are an assessment which all pupils are required to take part in, and the results of 

which are reported to parents via school reports at the end of the year.    

Every Monday your child will receive homework. Please make sure you are completing the spellings set on Spelling 

Shed and encouraging your child to have a go on Numbots and Times Tables Rock Stars. If you cannot access 

homework online please get in touch with your class teacher who will provide paper copies for you. We encourage 

parents to support their children with their homework each evening. Spelling Tests take place each Friday in school. 

Please make sure you provide your child with the correct uniform for PE. Black shorts, pumps and a white t-shirt. A 

black jumper and tracksuits may be needed for outdoor PE. Children are not allowed to wear any jewellery in PE so 

please make sure your child removes any jewellery on the mornings of PE days unless they can remove them 

themselves. Children with long hair must have it tied back. 

Kind regards,  

Miss Plant (Penguins) and Mrs Greenhalgh (Lobsters). 

Our learning this half term! 

English: 
  
 

Little Red Riding Hood. 

Maths: 
  
 

Money 
Multiplication and Division 

Reading: Jack and the Baked Beanstalk (Colin Stimpson) 

 

Geography: 
 

What would Traction Man find exciting about Manchester and 
Middleton? 

 

Science: 
  
 

Living things and their habitat 

Computing: 
 

Purple Mash-Effective Searching and Creating pIctures 

Art: Craft and Design 

RE: 
  
 

How do we know some people were chosen in early life? 

PSHE: 
  
 

Scarf- Keeping Myself Safe 

Music: 
  
 

I Wanna Play in  A Band 
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Weekly Timetable 

Monday – New spellings set for the week 

Tuesday- Penguins PE Day 

Wednesday – Penguins and Lobsters PE 

Day 

Thursday – Lobsters PE Day 

Friday – Spelling test in school  

  

Please sign and return your child’s 

reading book and record on a daily 

basis. 

  

 

  

 

Our learning challenge this half term! 

 Geography 

What would Traction Man find exciting about 

Manchester and Middleton? 

  

What can we learn about Middleton in the 

past by looking at the local area, 

photographs and artefacts.  

 

 


